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Let’s take a walk down 
memory lane and around the 
globe… 

 

 Haiti in 2011 
“Hi Alynne, 
Just wanted to thank you and your 
organization for the availability of 
ordering test strips. They were very 
simple to use.  We were able to diagnose 
cases of malaria in many children where 
the diagnostics were very important. We 
had a couple of 6- to 9-month babies with 
malaria also. One also had pneumonia so 
diagnosing the malaria really changed 
the medications given. 
Thanks again for helping with correct 
diagnosis. 
Cyndy, Friends of the Children” 
 

 Mali in 2012 
“Thank you Alynne, 
Not sure why I should get these for free- 
but I am very thankful and will graciously 
accept your gift.  I will pass on that 
blessing to others who will need those 
tests to diagnose their malaria. 

 

I am attaching photos of 3 children- all 
with severe falciparum malaria (all 
that I have seen in the last year) - one 
with cerebral malaria (the little girl 
unconscious on the stretcher) - all 
children had a complicated clinical 
course- but in the end, all recovered 
without neurologic deficit.  My 
present back to you! 
Blessings, Ted” 
 

 Burkina Faso in 2012 
“Dear Alynne, 
Thank you for your gift.  You are such a 
blessing to the ministry. 
We receive the donation with joy 
and we ask the Lord to bless you 
and your ministry 100 folds for your 
kindness and partnership in 
ministry. 
Thank you! 
Madeleine Medical Mission International” 
 

 Uganda in 2012 
Ben (below) at a clinic in Uganda and on 
the back page: after worship (church is 
in the background). 

 



 
 

 Mozambique in 2012 
“Dear Alynne, 
I would like to thank you so much for all 
your help and amazing service in helping 
us getting these rapid tests. We work 
as a team in a quite remote part of 
Mozambique and having these can 
seriously make the difference 
between life and death for a patient 
so thank you so very much for your help!! 
 
Thank for all your help and your amazing 
service to us and others like us, working 
in remote areas and relying on people 
and organizations like yourselves to 
enable us to provide medical care to 
people in desperate need. Your work is 
greatly appreciated. 
 
Blessings,  
Annelie, Iris Ministries” 
 

 Guatemala in 2012 
“Hi Alynne, 
Thank you so much for your kind words.  
We value the partnership we have 
with your organization and understand 
we need to lift each other up!   

Thank you again for all you do for so 
many people. 
Blessings, 
Heather, Faith in Practice” 
 

Africa in 2011 

“Alynne, 

 Thank you so much for all the supplies 

for Africa. Everything worked out fine 

and the test kits for malaria were well 

packed and insulated for the plane trip. 

We were able to test many villagers and 

taught and trained an RN within our 

partnership Church community so they 

could continue testing the remote 

villagers after we left [we left some kits 

with them].  

 

This was such a success because of 

Science with a Mission. Many of the 

children were positive and we never 

would have known. Many thanks for your 

mission-it is helping so many individuals! 

We will be in touch soon as we plan for 

more trips. 

His blessings! 

Sincerely, 

Mary, Nurses for the Nations” 

 

Well I hope you’ve enjoyed this little 

“blast from the past”.  I sure have.  

Hmmm, perhaps I’ll do this again. 

Be peace makers! 

Alynne 
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